
Sept. 4, 2013 

 
The Town Board of the Town of Lyons met for a special meeting on Wed. Sept. 4, 2013 at 7:00 

p.m. in the Town Board meeting room. 

 

Present:  Brian Manktelow, Supervisor 

               John Paliotti, Councilman 

               Ralph D’Amato, Councilman 

               Sal Colatarci, Town Clerk 

               Jake Emmel, Supt. of Highways 

 

Also Present: 

 

Absent:  Dan LaGasse, Councilman, Phil DeSain, Councilman 

 

This meeting was duly noticed by contacting the Times of Wayne newspaper, as well as posting a 

notice on the Town bulletin Board. 

 

All stand for Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Supervisor Manktelow said the purpose of the meeting was to approve Highway Supt. Jake 

Emmel’s request to hire a part time person within that department.  After a brief discussion is was 

agreed to hire the part time Laborer per the Highway Supt. request on an as needed basis.  No 

formal resolution is needed as the employment of laborers by a town highway superintendent 

need not be approved by the Town Board under Highway Law 140. 

 

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Sal J. Colatarci 

Lyons Town Clerk 

 

 

 


